

Contact: Nancy Hooff 202-363-2090 nhooff@somersetdev.com

SOMERSET MEMORIAL PARTNERS AND MEMORIAL APARTMENTS CORPORATION CELEBRATED THE RIBBON CUTTING AFTER THE COMPLETION OF RENOVATIONS OF LINDEN PARK APARTMENTS IN BALTIMORE, MD



Photo Credit: Baltimore Housing

On September 20, 2016 Somerset Memorial Partners, a joint venture between Somerset Development Company and New Community Partners, in partnership with Memorial Apartments Corporation (MAC) celebrated the completion of a \$26.5 million renovation of Linden Park Apartments in Bolton Hill, preserving 266 affordable senior housing units in Baltimore, Maryland. The property has been completely transformed to a safe, healthy, energy efficient and amenity-rich community with Universal Design standards to promote aging-in-place.

Somerset Memorial Partners would like to thank the dignitaries listed below who played an important role in the success of the development and spoke at the Ribbon Cutting celebration:

- Kenneth C. Holt, Secretary, Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development
- Catherine E. Pugh , State Senator
- Priya Jayachandran, Deputy Assistant Secretary, U.S. Department of Housing and Development
- Paul Graziano, Commissioner, Baltimore Housing
- Bernard C. "Jack" Young, President, Baltimore City Council
- Eric T. Costello, Councilman District 11, Baltimore City Reverend
- Brett Macleod, Executive Director, Community Development Banking JPMorgan Chase Bank, N.A.

For more information on the project development and financing: Press Release September 15, 2016





